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27th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 3 visit to Delamere Forest

During the summer term Year 3 will be visiting Delamere Forest to learn about Shelter building and Habitat investigation. The classes will be going over 2 weeks. Classes 3B & 3K will be going on Friday 10th May and Classes 3S and 3SL on Friday 17th May.

The cost of the trip is £15.30 and this includes 2 workshops and transport of £6.75.
Please log onto your ParentPay account to give consent for your child to attend this trip and to pay your voluntary contribution of £15.30. This trip can only go ahead if payments are made to cover the cost of the trip, if you are having difficulty making this payment please contact the school business manager via email, admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk.
If you cannot pay via ParentPay and require a barcode letter to pay at a PayPoint, please contact the school office.
Please ensure that consent and payments have been made by 29th April.
Please see the attached letter advising what clothes your child is to wear for this trip. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them. Packed lunches should be in a disposal bag with your child’s name clearly written on the bag. This enables us to discard all items after lunch and eliminates the need for children to carry a lunchbox all day.  No fizzy drinks, chocolate or nuts please.  
If you are entitled to free school meals your child can be provided with a packed lunch, please email your child’s name, class and choice of sandwich (Ham, Cheese or Tuna) to admin@dovedaleprimary.co.uk no later than 29th April.
Many thanks for your continued support.
Mr Smith

Headteacher

​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

